
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our new initiative focused on Child Safety Education at [School 

Name]. The goal of this program is to equip our students with essential skills and knowledge to 

ensure their safety in various environments. 

Our initiative will include: 

• Interactive workshops on personal safety. 

• Guest speakers from local safety organizations. 

• Educational materials to take home. 

• Safety drills and emergency preparedness training. 

We believe that educating our children about safety is vital for their well-being. The program 

will commence on [Start Date] and will run until [End Date]. We encourage all parents to 

participate and engage with their children regarding what they learn. 

For any questions, please contact us at [Contact Information]. Thank you for your support in 

making our school a safer place for our children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


